
 

Westacre Infant School  
Finchfield Hill, Finchfield, Wolverhampton WV3 9EP 

Telephone: 01902 558532 Email: westacreinfantschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk 
Easter Holiday Childcare  

Dear Parents and Carers,  

The Local Authority have been working closely with the DfE to determine the support schools can 
offer critical workers during the Easter Holidays. 

I can now confirm that if you have been accessing school for childcare as a critical worker, we will 
continue to offer you childcare arrangements during the Easter Holidays. 

To help plan this I need to know exactly how many children will be attending and the days they 
would be required to be in school. This may also include the bank holidays if necessary. I want to 
ensure that the support is in place but only open the school if it is essential to families. 

You need to email the school to confirm your requirements by the end of the working day on 
Thursday 2nd April 2020.  

The government guidance has not changed and you must be identified as a critical worker to use 
the school.  

Thank you again for your support and patience during this difficult time. See you all soon, 

 

Mr Aidan Edmunds 

Headteacher 
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